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I oppose this bill. Taxing for timber is only going to harm Oregonians further in this 

housing crisis. We all know that when you tax the owners, it trickles down to the 

customer paying for these products. We need bills brought forth that make common 

sense. This isn't one of them. We need less taxes and less restrictions on the lumber 

industry so we can start building more homes that Oregonians can afford! 


